

T.C. MİLLÎ EĞİTİM BAKANLIĞI ORTAÖĞRETİM GENEL MÜDÜRLÜĞÜ

OOK

ACTIVITY

ENGLISH 9

Unit

STUDYING ABROAD

Functions

Meeting new people and introducing oneself and family members Talking about possessions Asking for and giving directions





http://ogmmateryal.eba.gov.tr

Activity Book

PREFACE

The activity book includes different types and levels of activities that allow students to use the knowledge and skills they have learned at their schools. Through these activities, students will have the opportunity to monitor their own development, and at the same time, teachers will have the opportunity to give them effective feedback and to follow the cognitive development of their students at different levels. In this respect, the activities in the activity book are structured in a way that allows observing the outputs for all cognitive domain steps.

The use of all types of fill-in-the-blank, matching, multiple-choice, open-ended, and short-answer items in the activities aims to serve this purpose. In addition to these activities that students are already familiar with, the activity book contains activities such as crossword and wordsearch puzzles, which enable them to have a pleasant time. Also, in the "Do I remember?" section, students will be able to make their self-evaluations and have the opportunity to revise the parts of the theme in which they have a poor performance through the QR codes.

The activity book, which has been prepared and controlled by experts in the field, is intended to contribute to our students and teachers.

How much do you remember? Tick the correct option for you. Add up your points and evaluate your performance according to the scale.



ENGLISH-9

Do I Remember?



Match the descriptions with the pictures.

Başak is in her early twenties. She has got long, straight brown hair. She has got green eyes. She is a university student. She is of medium height. She smiles warmly.

Maria has got long, wavy, ginger hair. She is in her twenties. She has got blue eyes. She attends a university. At weekends she works as a waitress. She is tall.

- Simon has got short brown hair. He has got a beard and a moustache. He is a physical education teacher. He is a cheerful person. He is tall and slim.
- Terry is in his late twenties. He is bald. He has got brown eyes. He is tall. He is of medium build. He is a musician in a band. He is sporty.
- April has got short, straight, blonde hair. She has got hazel eyes. She is 42 years old. She is short. She is a Maths teacher. She has a nice smile.
- David is from France. He is in his late seventies. He has got short grey hair. He has got a beard and a moustache. He is a retired engineer.
 - ENGLISH-9

















3

Matching-2

Match the definitions with the family members.

a married woman	Grandfather
2 a person's female child	Niece
3 a male parent	Son C
4 the daughter of your brother or sister	Daughter D
5 a person's male child	Husband
6 the father of a person's father or mother	Wife
7 the mother of a person's father or mother	Granddaughter G
8 a married man	Father H
g a daughter of your son or daughter	Mother
10 a female parent	Grandmother J

Fill in the blanks-1

Complete the paragraph with a suitable subject pronouns or possessive adjectives.



This is my friend, Hector. He is my classmate. (1) is fourteen. (2) is very talkative and polite. (3) is from Italy. (4) nationality is Italian. (5) father is a vet. He can drive a car and row a boat. He enjoys doing water sports. (6) mother is an engineer. (7) is from the United States of America. She can cook Japanese food well. She likes trying different dishes. (8) nationality is American. Hector has got a sister and a brother. (9) names are Achilles and Sara. They are really hardworking and successful. (10) both like going to gym. Hector doesn't like indoor sports. (11) prefers playing basketball. (12) is my favourite sport as well. (13) are good friends.

Fill in the blanks-2

Fill in the blanks with the words / expressions below. One word is extra.



🗕 Multiple Choice

Read the questions and circle the correct option.

1

- Eve: Hi, my name is Eve. I am new in this school.
- Tom: Hi, I am Tom. Are you from Italy? Eve: No, I am from France. How old are you?
- Tom: I am 25. I am a teacher. I am here to do my master degree. What about you?
- Eve: I am 22 and I study medicine. Nice to meet you, Tom.
- Tom: Me, too. My class is about to start. Catch you later.

Which of the following is <u>not</u> correct according to the conversation above?

- A) Tom and Eve are of the same age.
- **B)** Tom has a new friend from France.

C) Eve is French.

- **D)** Tom and Eve are at different classes.
- **E)** Tom wants to see Eve next time.

2

Name: Rodrigo Surname: Chavez Age: 35 Country: Argentina Nationality: Argentinian Job: Guardian Hobbies: Reading, swimming and cycling



Which of the following questions has <u>no</u> answer according to the information above?

- A) What nationality are you?
- B) What do you like doing?
- C) What do you do?
- D) Are you single or married?
- E) How old are you?



Prague is the capital city of the Czech Republic. It is one of European's finest cities and the important Czech economic centre. The city has a rich architectural heritage. It reflects the history dating back to more than 1,000 years. You can see many historical places like churches, bridges and houses. In 1992, the historic city centre was added to UNESCO's World Heritage List. Thousands of people come here to visit the city from all over the world. So, it is generally crowded. Spring and summer seasons are the best seasons to see the beauties of this city. What about accommodation? Don't worry about the prizes. You can stay at a hostel, motel or a five-star hotel.

Which of the following can be the best title for the text above?

A) Economy of Prague
B) The Best City in Europe
C) New Destination, Prague
D) People of the Czech Republic
E) Where to Stay in Prague

4

According to the dialogue, which of the jobs below is <u>not</u> mentioned?

Tina:	Welcome to our language course. Can			
	you introduce yourself, please?			
Arda:	Hi, I am Arda Kaya. I am from Turkey			
	and I am a footballer. I want to			
	improve my English. So, I am here.			
Lee Chu:	Hello everybody. I am Lee Chan from			
	China. I am a part-time salesman. I			
	want to learn English better.			
Maria:	My name is Maria Kiev. I am Russian.			
	l am a tennis instructor. I want to be			
	an international tennis instructor.			
	That's why I'm here.			
Jamila:	My name is Jamila Halid. I am Iranian.			
	l am 40 years old. I am a housewife. I			

want to teach English to my children.











5

Find the statement that is <u>not</u> related to the paragraph.

(I) I live in a big house on Abby Part Street. (II) The Big Concert Hall is on Fleet Street. (III) It is close to the city centre. (IV) Go along the Abbotswell Street and turn right. (V) The Big Concert Hall is on your left.

A) |

B) || C) |||

- **D)** IV
- E) V

6

Mrs Black is family dentist. dental clinic is open on Sundays. It is very close to father's shop.

Fill in the blanks with the correct option.

A) our / her / his
B) their / my / his
C) our / my / his
D) our / her / my
E) his / her / my



Reading Activity





Defne

Subject Vacation in Bangkok

Dear Defne,

I'm in Bangkok. It is the capital of Thailand. It is in Asia. Bangkok is a popular city for tourists. Most of the tourist attractions in Bangkok are historical and religious sites such as temples in Bangkok. There are other interesting places here, for example museums, parks and shopping centres. This is the picture of a floating market. Shopping on a floating market is a great experience for me. I like it most. The city is very noisy, colourful and exciting. People speak Thai language. They are friendly, helpful, and kind. They usually smile. The cuisine is rich in Thailand. Tai people are fond of seafood, coconut milk, rice and noodles. There are many street markets here. I sometimes eat delicious food and snacks. What about the climate? The climate of Thailand is tropical, with three distinct seasons. A hot season from March to mid-May, a rainy season from mid-May to October and a dry and cool season from November to February. See you soon.

Tom

To Tom Subject Vacation in Cairo

Dear Tom,

I'm in Cairo now. It is the capital city of Egypt. It is the largest city in Egypt. It is on the African continent. I'm having a great time here. I stay in a hotel. I get up early every day. Then, I go sightseeing tours. The streets are full of tourists from all over the world because the city is famous for its tourist attractions. The city is famous for pyramids. The Great Pyramids of Giza is marvellous. I take a lot of photos for my blog. Egyptian Museum is amazing. You can see many statues of Egyptian Kings here. Old Cairo is also wonderful. This is a picture of the Nile River. The Nile is the longest river in the world. Boat tour on the Nile River is enjoyable. However, you should be careful of crocodiles here. The people here are friendly. They speak Arabic. Their cuisine is rich with spices and herbs, so their foods are delicious. Some meals are similar to the Turkish cuisine. For example, Egyptian kabab and kofta, Egyptian baclava, and kunafa as desert. The climate of Egypt is hot and dry, so people wear sunglasses and a hat to protect their heads from sun rays. See you soon. Defne

Reading Activity

A. Answer the questions according to the e-mails.

1. Where is Defne?

.....

2. What can you see in Cairo?

3. What is the longest river in the world?

4. What language do people speak in Egypt?

5. What is a great experience in Bangkok for Tom?

B. Tick the correct box according to the e-mails.

	true	false
1. Bangkok is famous for pyramids.		
2. The floating market is in Egypt.		
3. Egyptian cuisine is rich in spices and herbs.		
4. Tai people like smiling.		

C. Complete the chart according to description given in the e-mails.

	Cairo	Bangkok
Country		
Continent		
Sightseeing places		
People		
Language		
Food		
Climate		

Crossword Puzzle

Do the puzzle about the jobs and find the keyword.



- ACROSS
- 3. He takes photos.
- 5. He cooks in restaurants.
- 8. She takes care of children.
- **10.** She serves food in restaurants.
 - **11.** He works in a court.
- **12.** He plays musical instruments.

DOWN

- 1. He fixes sinks in bathrooms.
- 2. He puts out fire.
- 4. She teaches at school.
- 6. He paints houses.
- 7. He fixes cars.
- **9.** He distributes letters.

KEYWORD



ENGLISH-9

000000 000000 000 0000000

HIDDEN MESSAGE

V	м	J	L	W	Y	Т	V	Т	Е	I	Ρ	0	Т	I
	CHEMIS	ST	CRO	WDED		DELIC	IOUS	D	ESIGN	FR	EGY	′PT	EM	ртү
	FASHIO			NCE	G	REEK		IMPOLI			STRUCT			PAN
	LAPTOF)	NOTEB	OOK	SC	CIENTIS	Т	SON	Т	URKEY	ι	JGLY	UN	CLE

L	Н	Е	А	R	Е	Υ	Е	К	R	U	Т	0	F	Е
R	Ι	Е	Е	Ν	D	L	D	Y	т	\times	т	R	I	L
Y	F	в	М	J	V	А	W	J	А	Р	А	Ν	Ν	I
К	L	в	Р	Ι	М	т	0	Е	А	в	Q	L	S	С
0	S	G	Y	Р	S	\times	R	L	М	G	0	L	Т	I
0	\subset	D	U	F	R	т	C	К	Р	Р	U	т	R	0
в	I	Ρ	F	А	S	н	I	0	Ν	Ν	Т	Р	U	U
Е	Е	L	Ζ	S	G	G	I	L	\subset	G	К	Y	С	S
Т	Ν	U	0	F	۷	М	R	L	М	L	W	G	Т	0
0	т	Ν	S	Е	R	0	Е	Е	\vee	А	Т	Е	0	С
Ν	I	S	Р	н	Y	А	к	К	Е	0	Μ	Υ	R	G
Т	S	D	Е	S	I	G	Ν	Е	R	к	W	н	F	Ζ
Е	т	Ι	L	0	Р	М	I	С	Υ	Ν	R	А	U	V
V	8.4	-			\sim	т	V	т		Ι	•	\sim	т	т
٠	М	כ	L	W	r	I	¥	I	E	Т	Р	0	Т	I

Wordsearch

Find and circle all letters that are hidden in the grid. The words may be hidden in any directions.

D

н

P

E

0

P

D

P

Aa Bb

Ι

URK

 \subset

Т

The unused letters in the first lines of the grid will give you the hidden message.

S



BANK POST OFFICE HOTEL HOTEL PARK PAR

Fun Time-1

Choose the correct option according to the map above. (1-2 questions)

1.				
Joe: Excuse me? How ca	in I go to the			
Maria: Go straight ahea	ad. Pass the museum and	hospital and then turn le	ft. It is on your right	
A) bank	B) supermarket	C) fire house	D) theatre	E) bus station
2.				
Joe: Can you tell me wh	ere the is?			
Maria: Go straight ahea	ad. Take the first turning (on right. Pass the cinema	and pharmacy. It is (on your left.
A) bus station	B) stadium	C) theatre	D) hotel	E) fire house
Answer the question a	ccording to the map abo	ve.		
3.				
Joe: How can I go to the	e stadium?			
Maria:				







Read the definitions and then write the job.

1. My name is Tom. I build roads, bridges or machines.

2. My name is James. I give medical care and treatment to sick animals.

3. My name is Alice. I treat people who are ill.

4. My name is Sally. I prepare food by heating it, for example by boiling, baking or frying it.

5. My name is Esra. I work in a shop that sells flowers and plants.

6. My name is Betty. I bake and sell bread and cakes.

7. My name is Terry. I design furniture.

Answer Key

Matching		Fill in the Blanks Multiple Choice
Matching-1	Matching-2	Fill in the Blanks-1
1. F	1. F	1. He 2. He 3. He 4. His 5. His 6. His 7. She 2. D
2. A	2. D	8. Her 9. Their 10. They 11. He 12. lt 3. B
3. C	3. H	13. We 4. C
4. B	4. B	Fill in the Blanks-2 ^{5. A}
5. D	5. C	1. great to see you 6. D
6. E	6. A	2. Long time to see you.
	7. J	3. kill two birds with one stone.
	8. E	4. gorgeous
	9. G	5. colleagues
	10. l	6. lively
		7. friendly
		8. Catch you later.

Reading Activity

- 1. She is in Cario.
- 2. You can see pyramids especially The Great Pyramids of Giza, Egyptian Museum, Old Cairo, and The Nile River.
- **3.** The Nile is the longest river in the world.
- 4. They speak Arabic.
- 5. Shopping on a floating market is a great experience.

True / False

1. F (Cairo) 2. F (Bangkok) 3. T 4. T

Answer Key

Complete the chart according to description given in e-mails above.

	Cairo	Bangkok
Country	Egypt	Thailand
Continent	Africa	Asia
Sightseeing places	Pyramids, The Great Pyramids of Giza, Egyptian museum, Old Cairo, The Nile River	Temples, museums, parks and shopping centres.
People	friendly	friendly, helpful, and kind
Language	Arabic	Thai
Food	fava beans, Egyptian kabab, kofta, Egyptian baclava, and kunafa	seafood, coconut milk, rice and noodles.
Climate	hot and dry	tropical



Answer Key

Wordsearch



Fun Time

- 1. engineer
- 2. vet
- 3. doctor
- 4. cook
- 5. florist
- 6. baker
- 7. carpenter

Fun Time

1. B

2. D

3. Go straight ahead. Take the second turning on right. Pass the theatre. It is on your left. / Go straight ahead. Pass the park and bank. Then turn left. It is near the theatre.

